
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

SUMMER CONCERT 

 

I am pleased to announce that this year’s Summer Concert will take place on Wednesday 5th July 

2023 at 5.00pm and that your child will be among the performers.  

 

There is strike action on Wednesday 5th July, however, the concert will still be taking place. All 

performers must attend the full school day as normal and be dressed in full school uniform.  

 

Please note that students will NOT leave the building between the end of the school day and the 

concert.  There will be a dress rehearsal in the Hall from 3.00-4.30pm.  Performers will be provided 

with light refreshments during the dress rehearsal.  Performers must wear full school uniform for 

the concert.  We anticipate that the concert will finish at about 7.00pm. 

 

The concert will showcase the musical talents of Cardinal Pole students and is a very important 

opportunity for those taking GCSE music to perform in preparation for recording their performing 

coursework.  Therefore, all GCSE music students in Years 9 and 10 are required to perform in this 

concert. Soloists, Vocal groups (Senior Singers, Junior Choir, Gospel Choir, Vocal Duets and Trios), 

Percussion Club, and student led bands will also be among these performances. 

 
You are warmly invited to attend this concert.  Doors will open at approximately 4.40pm and the 

concert will begin promptly at 5.00pm.  Please do come and support your child if you are able. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you and celebrating the musical talents of our young people on 5th July 

2023. 

 

Thank you for your support of the Music Department and the progress of our young musicians. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ms M Owens 

Head of Music 

 

 

 


